
 

16th January 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Further to previous communications with regard to discussions I had with Merseytravel, I 
am pleased to report that we have received confirmation that to assist with the demand for 
the 10/10A service in the morning from Liverpool to Prescot.   Arriva will introduce two 10S 
trips from Liverpool to Prescot from Monday, 22nd January 2023. 
 
These additional trips should help to alleviate some of the overcrowding that many have 
been experiencing in recent months and support students with their morning journeys to 
school.   
 
Please find below timetable for the 10S route. 
 

Service No 10S 10S 

   
Queen Square Bus 
Station 7:24 7:44 

Low Hill 7:35 7:55 

Swan Street 7:45 8:05 

Terminus Road 8:02 8:22 

Evans Street, 
Prescot 8:16 8:36 

 
If you have any more requests, queries or comments relating to public transport servicing 
the area, please direct these to ask@merseytravel.gov.uk   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs G Cousineau 
Head of School 
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